
May 9, 2021 

Dear Parents, Teachers, Staff and Community members of Hollins High School this is Principal Robert 
Florio with your weekly update: 

• Thank you to all the parent volunteers who either donated their time or made contributions to 
help us celebrate and honor our teachers last week during an incredible Teacher Appreciation 
Week 

• Thank you, parents and students who showed, up – over 200 students this past Saturday to take 
our US History EOC! What a great positive atmosphere – breakfast – swag bags – music to help 
our students do their best on this important test 

• Next Saturday May 15 we will test for the Biology EOC. 9 am breakfast and review will start in 
our Gym – then test takers will proceed to their test lab with their teacher for the test 

• 9th Grade FSA Reading starts Monday and will run throughout the week – each student will be 
testing in a lab with their teacher depending on their period. Test schedule is posted on our 
school’s website. Any test questions please contact our Test Coordinator Ms. Jennifer 
KIlingsworth at the school or email directly at killingsworthje@pcsb.org 

• All students who are scheduled to take a test – show up and complete that test – will receive a 
voucher for the magical and mysterious Chipwich sandwich – Vouchers should be cashed in on 
Friday’s after school in the special Chipwich Express lane in our school’s cafeteria 

• AP/AICE testing schedules can be viewed on our school’s website. Any questions regarding AICE 
testing should be directed to Ms. Holcombe or Ms. Parry in the Cambridge office. Any AP 
questions should be directed to Ms. Gil or Mr. White in our Guidance office. 

• Congratulations to super senior sensation Brianna Lloyd who is the recipient of the 2021 Henry 
Deck Award, given to the top female and male athlete in our county. Brianna will be recognized 
in a special award ceremony at Clearwater HS on May 27th 

• Yearbooks are here – Wednesday May 26 we will be having a senior signing party ice cream 
social. Seniors who would like to purchase a year book can do so at that time for $100 cash. 
There will be a separate date, time and announcement for underclassmen to pick up their 
yearbook 

• Summer Bridge applications have been distributed to students in their classes and are available 
online on our website. Summer Bridge will run from Monday June 21 through July 17 Monday 
through Thursday from 8 am to 12 pm. Breakfast, lunch and transportation will be offered.  

o Courses offered are Algebra EOC prep and Algebra Credit Recovery as well as ACT Math 
and Reading prep for all rising seniors. Students who sign up and attend the session will 
receive a free ACT test voucher to take the ACT on July 17 

• Graduation will be June 2nd at Tropicana Field 6:30 pm. We will have a traditional ceremony – 
information on parking and ticketing is forthcoming. Parents/ Guardians and guests will have to 
reserve tickets and sit in specific seating clusters per Tropicana Field protocols. Information on 
the process and time will be disseminated by the district and will be made available in detail on 
our school’s website. We will also host a special graduation Teams meeting when the 
information is out to review that information and answer questions. 

Enjoy the rest of your evening surrounded by good friends and family in good health and high spirits! 

See you at the top! 
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